
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Camden County Nutrition HUB in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the County of Camden, located at 520 Market Street, Camden, 

New Jersey 08102.  

 

The funding would be used for a new building to allow for the full scope of logistical operations 

so the food bank can serve approximately 4,000 meals each week. The project is a good use of 

taxpayer funds because it will expand access to food security for seniors. 

 

I certify that neither I nor a member of my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

  

Thank you again for your consideration of this request. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

      

Donald Norcross 

     Member of Congress 

 


